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Kimberly's article examines challenges facing private equity investors looking for acquisition 
opportunities in health care services, including sky-high valuations and evolving payment models. 
Investors are increasingly turning to creative structures to get deals done and stay ahead of the 
changing landscape.

To read the article, click here.
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